
New Parent
Q&A Sheet

Still have questions?  

Please visit lasallehs.net and click on the red Quick Links button on
the top right-hand side. Navigate to LPC button and then click on the
Questions and Concerns tab on the left.

Student badges become operational at 7:00 am for access to the

building. Adult supervision begins at 7:20 am in the cafeteria.

When is the earliest I can drop off my son?  Where?

While there are standard offerings in the cafeteria daily, the daily

offerings can be found under "Lunch Menu" in the Quick Links

section at lasallehs.net. Updated menus coming soon!

How do we access the lunch schedule?

For drop-off and pick-up, drive around the right side of the school to

the back of the school and stay closest to the building.  Students

should enter and exit the building through the glass doors in the

courtyard.

Where do I drop off my son in the morning?

A weekly newsletter, Lancer's Latest, is distributed by email on

Wednesdays. If you do not receive this newsletter, make sure your

contact information is current in Final Forms. You can also call the

main office at 513-741-3000.

Where should I go for up -to-date information?

Students may wait indoors in the cafeteria with adult supervision until

3:50 pm otherwise they can relax in the courtyard.

Where can my son wait after school if his ride is late?


